
Good morning shipmates, 
 
Our next meeting is this coming Saturday, on April 27, at Zacatecas Cafe in 
Riverside.  The meeting will start at the regular time.  We will be fortunate to hear 
from Ray Ferbrache about the submarines our shipmates are dealing with in the 
Pacific. 
 
Rancho Remembers is set for April 25, at Rancho Cucamonga High School.  If you 
have not received your invitation, please contact the school as soon as possible if 
you wish to attend . 
 
If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 
member know so that we can schedule it 
 
The Dolphin Base in Northern California has agreed to buy our Seawolf float for 
$750.00.  Final arrangements are being made, and they will be picking the float up 
on May 9. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting this coming Saturday. 
 
Daryl Brock 


